Chi Yun School 21-22 Announcement P032e Announcement-in-charge : Mr. Li Sheung Him

Chi Yun School
2021 —2022 School Year
Postponement of the Sports Day

19™ November, 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Our school is put under medical surveillance due to upper respiratory tract infections.
Therefore, the Sports Day originally schedul;ad on 16" and 17% November 2021 will be

postponed to the next semester. Parents will be notified for further arrangement.

Thank you for your attention.

(ki &

Chung Lai Kuen

Principal, Chi Yun School



